
Display of Helplines and ARS Information  

The committee has prepared posters depicting the Helplines and the names and phone numbers 

of the members of the anti-Ragging Squad to be displayed in all strategic positions within the 

college campus, including the four academic buildings and the hostel. 

The Committee collaborated with the NSS wing of the college in this endeavour. The NSS 

volunteers in the presence of the Programme Officer of the NSS and the Convenor of the anti-

Ragging Committee and some members performed the task of putting up the posters in their 

designated spaces. The programme was part of the observance of anti-Ragging Week. 

The students can reach out to any member of the Squad if harassed in any way. 
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